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Recommendation to City Council to concur in recommendation of the Elections Oversight Committee
that the communications concerning adoption of recommendations from the City Auditor that current
limits of $5,000 for Long Beach Officeholder Accounts be increased to $10,000 and that the limits for
the Citywide Elected Officeholder Accounts be increased to $25,000 be received and adopted.

The Elections Oversight Committee, at its meeting held April 1 0,2007, considered communications
relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Elections Oversight Committee to the City Council that the
communications be received and adopted.

Approve recommendation.

Vice Mayor Bonnie Lowenthal,
Chair, Elections Oversight Committee

File #: 06-1243, Version: 3

City of Long Beach Printed on 5/1/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

